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CLERGY SPOUSES GROUP
The Diocese of Salisbury facilitates a Clergy Spouses Group to provide events, resources and contact points for all clergy spouses.  Details are available on the Diocesan web site at:
http://www.salisbury.anglican.org/ministry/clergy-spouses
We would like you to join our network so that you can receive information relevant to clergy spouses such as occasional newsletters and event notifications. If you would like to join, please complete this Consent Form and return it to the address at the foot of the form.
Data Protection

Your personal data as provided on this form will be held on the diocesan database and will be used to contact you when circulating information relating to the Clergy Spouses Group.  It will be accessible to representatives of the Clergy Spouses Group and to some diocesan staff.  We will only hold and use your personal data for the purpose stated and in accordance with current Data Protection legislation.  You may ask to have your details deleted at any time by contacting Church House Reception (details at the foot of this form).  If you have any concerns relating to how your personal data is stored or used please contact Mrs Miriam Longfoot via miriam.longfoot@salisbury.anglican.org or 01722 411922. 
	MY PERSONAL DETAILS FOR THE CLERGY SPOUSES NETWORK
Name: 
Email: 




Please email the completed form to: reception@salisbury.anglican.org addressing your email as Clergy Spouses Network
or post to: Reception (Clergy Spouses Network), The Diocesan Office, Church House, Crane Street, Salisbury, SP1 2QB
